
November 2014!!
Greetings Roosevelt Parents,! ! ! !
! Our holiday concert is soon approaching and the students are very 
excited to sing for you.  This paper will provide you with some detailed 
information about our upcoming evening concert.  Please mark your 
calendars on Thursday, December 11th for our 6:00 program.  Our concert 
will take place in the Roosevelt gym and is sure to be a wonderful night of 
music.!
! Roosevelt students will have a dress rehearsal on December 11th at 
1:45 p.m. where they will perform for Alliance students.  Parents are 
welcome to attend the afternoon dress rehearsal if they are unable to 
attend during the evening. Students do not need to wear dress clothes 
during the day practice but are encouraged to come dressed nicely for the 
evening program.  Roosevelt students should report back to school at 5:45.  
Students can be dropped off at their classrooms and hang their coats up.  
Parents can then find a seat in the gym. We look forward to sharing some 
holiday cheer with you!  If you have any questions, please contact me at 
school.!
! ! ! ! ! ! ! Mrs. Becky Allen!
! ! ! ! ! ! ! Music Teacher!
! ! ! ! ! ! ! 751-6970  ext.623!!
What:  Roosevelt Holiday Concert!
When:  Thursday, December 11th at 6:00 p.m.  Students arrive 5:45.!
Where:  Roosevelt Gym!
Who:  All Roosevelt Students


